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Memberships
We need your continued support as 
members. Last year memberships 
were by donation. This year we are 
formalizing things and charging 
$15 for adults and $5 for school 
aged kids. Your membership fees 
go towards general operating costs 
such as the website, printing, and 
having capital for hosting 
fundraisers as well as contributing 
to insurance costs. 
Your membership also counts when 
we apply for funding as the more 
members we have the more funders 
see that what we are doing has 
community value. Print off and 
mail a form, or...
Bring it on down to the Mothers 
Day Farmers Market this 
Sunday May 11 at the Salmo 
farmers market space. We will be 
teaming up with Gypsy Wagon 
Wood-fired Catering to serve up 
wood-fired pizzas, fresh baked 
goods and cold beverages. We will 
also have membership forms on 
hand and tickets to Bingo Night!

News & Updates   
Ski Hill Trails are Coming Soon!
Thanks to a! of the community support we are getting

The Salmo Valley Trail Society is 
bringing bingo to town Saturday May 
31 at the Salmo Legion hall. We have 
great prizes to give away from local 
merchants in Salmo, Castlegar, Nelson 
and Trail. This will be a licensed event 
serving up beer, wine and ciders, non-
alcoholic drinks, wood-fired pizzas, 
50/50 draw and a whole lot of fun. 
Doors open at 6pm and tickets are $2. 
This sets you up with your bingo 
dabber for the night. We are still 
figuring out where we will be selling 
tickets so stay tuned. As this is a 
licensed event sorry but no minors.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING---MAY 27TH, 6PM

We will be holding our first Annual General Meeting at 
the Dragonfly Cafe on Tuesday May 27 starting at 6pm. 
Financial report, establishing this years board of directors 
and a chance to talk about projects for 2014. Anyone in 
the community is welcome to attend however only current 
members can be nominated for a position and vote. 
Memberships will be available as will bingo tickets.

Thank you to the community at 
large for your support at dot night 
and Sutco Contracting for their 
recent financial support. We had 
applied for $4000 at dot night to go 
towards the Salmo Ski Hill trail 
project and have received $2950. 
Insurance costs are still a big hurdle 
for us and Sutco Contracting has 
generously donate $300 to help out. 
With this contribution we have just 
$500 to go!

We are in need of volunteers for the bingo night that have Serving it Right 
certification (for the bar) and bingo experience. PLEASE consider helping out 
for this event.

If you have any questions or want to get involved 
email anytime. You can find event updates on our 

webpage at salmovalleytrailsociety.org or find us on 
facebook.

Thank you and happy spring! Jill, Johanna, Sylvia, 
Lisa and Guy

Mailing address for memberships
PO Box 193, Salmo BC, V0G 1Z0
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